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17th June 2019

City of Moose Jaw

228 Main St N
Moose Jaw S6H 3J8
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The Youth Advisory Committee has come together to create a presentation

about a possible transition towards greener single use plastic bags. We have

been guided to provide an educational program for the citizens of our

community and are search has resulted in the following information.

Single use plastic bags that are being used in our grocery stores have shown

to be extremely detrimental to our environment, they take over 500 years to

completely decompose, and when they do they release harmful chemicals into

the soil. Our presentation will address the advantages and disadvantages

available to our community based on the information we have acquired over

the past few months regarding replacement of these bags with a compostabie

option. This will be the basis of our educational presentation to our community.

Sincerely,

Lucas Dyck

Youth Advisory Committee Member

[ukedyck8@gmail.com


